
  

  

20 March 2024 

 

Dear Colleague, 

 

My name is Greg Gibson. I am a Douglas faculty member in the Chemistry department 
and I would like to serve as Member at Large on the college’s Education Council (EdCo). 
I have served on EdCo’s Policies Committee for 6 of the past 7 years, including a two-
year period as chair. I am a former President of the University of Toronto Chemistry 
Graduate Student Society and I served three years as Douglas College Chemistry chair.  

For years I have done the equivalent work of an EdCo member on the Policies Committee. 
I have aimed to draft policy that fairly balances competing needs and stresses accessible 
education for all students, is straightforward as possible, and bears in mind in the end-
user experience. I hope to continue this work and bring this perspective to Council. 

I have approached my previous leadership and service roles with emphasis on 
harmonious collaboration, relationship-building, and continually asking, “How can I help?” 
My colleagues describe me as conscientious and congenial.  

I have found administrative and governance work at Douglas College to be engaging and 
fulfilling. With your support, I hope to serve as Member at Large on Education Council. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Greg Gibson 


